

September 22, 2020

## Dear RAINmaker Graduates:

Congratulations on completing Oregon RAIN's 10-Week RAINmaker Sales & Marketing Accelerator! This is a remarkable accomplishment, especially given that you achieved this during a global pandemic and as wildfires in Oregon have devastated our state. Your dedication to participating in and completing this achievement at such a challenging time is truly inspiring.

Entrepreneurs and small business owners from across Oregon—from the Painted Hills to the pristine Oregon Coast and from the Willamette Valley to the Columbia River Gorge—are leading the way towards economic recovery. Your entrepreneurial spirit, leadership, and innovation will help us rebuild the Oregon economy.

I appreciate all that you are doing to create jobs in Oregon. I wish you much success in the future of your businesses.

Sincerely,

Ron Wyden

United States Senator